21st October 2014

Dear Wahyanites, Colleagues, Parents and Friends of the Wah Yan Community,

Join in Our Walkathon

We are celebrating the 90th and 95th Anniversaries of Wah Yan College, Kowloon and Wah Yan College, Hong Kong with the inaugural events of Thanksgiving Mass and the Walkathon cum Fun Fair on the 26th October, this coming Sunday. Our Walkathon is not only an anniversary event, but also a fundraising event for supporting Small Class Teaching and the sustainable development of the two Wah Yan's. We need you to join in!

Wahyanites, colleagues, parents, and friends of Wah Yan please come out en masse, showing your passion in endowing a promising future for Wah Yan. Join in our Walkathon; join in our family event. Needless to say, your positive energy and presence are crucial at the start of our celebration to create a momentum for the other events.

We need your loving support for the success of our celebration. And perhaps our beloved city could be refreshed with the great Jesuit and Wah Yan tradition of Unity in Diversity!

I am looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 26th October!

With love and prayers.

Fr. Stephen Chow, S.J.

Fr. Supervisor of Wah Yan College

Stephen Chow, S.J.

Sanniversaries
Heritage +